Steve Mueck

—
From: julie.edwards@dse.vic.gov.au
Sent: Tuesday, 3 July 2012 5:10 PM
To: Steve Mueck
Cc: David Murnan; michael.basson@dse.vic.gov.au
Subject: Ajax Road, Altona
Hi Steve,

Many thanks for showing us this site last Thursday. It was good to understand the area involved and the significant
values on parts of the site.

As discussed, when they are available for circulation, can you please provide copies of the flora and fauna
assessment and targeted survey reports to DSE and Council as well as concept plans outlining what development is
proposed for the site.

“his will assist DSE in providing preliminary comments.

Also, can you please remind me which species of Lomandra and Dianella we saw in the NW corner of the site (HZ7)?
kind regards,

Julie Edwards | Senior Biodiversity Officer | Environment & Water| Port Phillip Region | Regional Services
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